
Transportation  meeting  to
address issues in Incline
Tahoe Transportation District is hosting a forum May 16 to
discuss the Highway 28 corridor safety and congestion issues.

The forum will introduce the East Shore Express, a proposed
shuttle  from  Incline  Village  to  Sand  Harbor  Beach  State
Recreation Area this summer as well as updates on the North
Demonstration Bikeway, a 3-mile off-road path between Incline
Village and Sand Harbor.

The  East  Shore  Express  would  loop  from  Incline  Village
Elementary School (new and old locations) to Sand Harbor daily
from 9am-6pm starting June 15, every 20 minutes. Additional
buses  would  run  during  peak  times  and  busy  weekends.  The
projected cost is $3/person and includes free admittance into
the state park.

The  meeting  is  from  5:30-7:30pm  at  the  Incline  Village
Library, 845 Alder Ave.
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